
Dear [Family's Last Name] Family, 

We hope this message finds you well. As you prepare for the arrival of your little one, we want 

to remind you of your upcoming prenatal visits. 

Your next appointment is scheduled for: 

• Date: [Date of Appointment] 

• Time: [Time of Appointment] 

• Location: [Clinic/Hospital Name and Address] 

During this visit, you will have the opportunity to discuss your health, ask questions, and receive 

important information regarding your pregnancy. Please ensure you bring any necessary 

documents and a list of questions you may have. 

If you have any questions or if you need to reschedule your appointment, please do not hesitate 

to contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 


